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Clariant Corporation 
4000 Monroe Road 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28205 
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TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
-FORMER CLARIANT OIL SERVICES FACILITY, 801 WEST 14TH STREET, LONG BEACH, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 103, Cl-9664, GLOBAL ID. 
WDR1 00001376) 

Dear Mr. Walton, 

On February 9, 2011, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019, which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated June 17, 2013, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased injection of 
Oxygen Release Compound (ORC) at the subject site and requested termination of the WDR. 

Since Clariant Corporation has no plan to inject ORC in the future, the coverage for the subject 
facility under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 is hereby terminated, with the exception 
of enforcement under the terms of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 (achang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu 
at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincere! 

~ ct..:v/Jr,o.Atf-o. 
- ------- --~~ 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Scott Drury, Hart & Hickman, PC 
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